
 

 

 

This week in Reception 

Date     W/C 28.9.2020 

 
Literacy 

This week we will be delving into the 
wonderful story of “Dear Zoo”. We will be 
learning about adjectives and trying to 
think of alternative adjectives to what has 
been used in the story. 
 
We will also continue our phonics lessons. 
Our sounds of the week will be i, n, m, d. It 
would be great if you could practise these 
with your child at home. 
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Mathematics 
We will be continuing to learn about our number 
of the week – 1 – and explore different ways that 
we can represent this, through writing, drawing 
and using classroom resources. 
In the outdoor area we will be playing number 
splat to help with number recognition and as an 
extension we will be counting out the right 
amount of bears to match the number we have 
splatted. 
We will also be playing with the skittles to see 
how many we can knock down.This will help with 
our counting skills 
 
 

   

 

  

 
Other Areas of Learning 

 

In line with our story we will be looking at 
different sizes of animals. 
In the construction area we will be making 
giraffes out of cubes to explore measuring 
height.  
We will also be using our magnetic shapes 
to make different sized cages for different 
animals. 
In our creative area we will be looking at 
patterns on animals and we will try to 
recreate these using paints, pencils and 
chalks.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                              

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

 
 

 

 

 

Special Notices 

 
Please log in to your child’s EEXAT 

using the code you were given.  
Please send in a change of clothes if 
you have not done so already. A few 

things to remember • Please only 
put water in water bottles and not 

juice. • Please encourage your child 
not to bring a toy to school. 

 
Thank you for your continued 

support! 


